
Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 

Progress and how you can help or contribute 
 

The existing Ledbury NDP adopted in January this 2019 is undergoing 
a process of enhancement with a working party meeting regularly. 

It is working on developing a settlement boundary and exploring 
where they could be located and allocating land for not just housing 
development, but also for other infrastructure such as where new 
medical facilities and schools needed could be situated. It is also 
looking at the best business development sites. 

In additional, it is considering the allocation of land for much needed 
new sporting facilities and ensuring we have lots of green 
infrastructure for our preservation of biodiversity and wildlife and for  
recreational purposes. 

We are in the appointment of consultants stage to provide the 
expert planning and technical advice needed to provide our evidence 
for the decisions made and applying for grants to fund it. The 
timescale for completion is probably towards the end of 2020/early 
2021. 

The working party welcomes participation or input from anyone 
interested in helping and in particular it is looking for anyone with 
specific expertise that would be useful for separate task groups for 
the areas of investigation mentioned above. 

Please do give us your contact details if interested on contact the 
Ledbury Town Council Clerk on tel xxxxxx email xxxxx if you would 
like more information.  


